
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2020-2021                                                        Date:- 21/05/2021 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to inform you that the Department of Physical Education at Mugberia Gangadhar 

Mahavidyalaya will organize a workshop for training COVID-19 volunteers on the 25
th

  of 

May, 2021, in online mode. We invite interested students to participate in the program. 

  

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of a COVID-19 Volunteer Training Workshop, 2021 

 

 

 

The Department of Physical Education at Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya organized a COVID-19 Volunteer Training 

Workshop on May 25, 2021, conducted online. The workshop aimed to equip interested students with essential skills for 

volunteering during the pandemic. The session provided valuable insights, enhancing students' preparedness for 

contributing effectively. The department encourages active participation to maximize the benefits of this training 

opportunity. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


